
＜Marine Organism Rearing Log＞ 

 

9 AM, January 5, 2023 

Weather: Sunny 

Water temperature: 17.3℃ 

 

In order to prevent death of the abalones, we are transferring them to a bigger tank from 

the end of December 2022 to avoid injuries caused by high density of population.  Since 

abalones are not good at moving along curves, we changed their shelter to a rectangular 

one (flat surface).  I hope that they would spend comfortable time in the new 

environment. 

 

  

  

 

Assembling the rectangular shelter

Installing the rectangular shelter 

Entire view of the rectangular shelter 

The tank seated with the rectangular shelter


